

SUPPORT THE BAND SHELL

Celebrating the Arts in The North Penn Community



June 25, 2004

Gwynedd Veterinary Hospital 1615 West Point Pike Lansdale, PA 19446

Dear Contributor,

On behalf of the Foundation of the Rotary Club of North Penn, please accept our sincere thank you for your contribution of \$100.00 to our Build the Band Shell Campaign. Your gift will support the arts and humanities in the greater North Penn area now and for years to come.

To provide you with account records for tax purposes, this confirms that the North Penn Rotary Foundation has not provided goods or services in exchange for this gift.

Again, thank you very much for your support.

Sincerely,

Michael DiNunzio

Campaign Co-Chair

Terrance Walton

Campaign Co-Chair